March 26, 1943.

our Registrar, referred yowr letter to the
Athletio Otfm, and Mr. FAMMm, the firancial secretary,
referred the letter to me. We are happy indeed to know that you are
~ interested in matriculating at the Universily of Kansas.

mmmtmmmzmwmum.umm
Mmumhﬁmmmuwmawmt—
eresting and a very diffioult course. I an sure that you are proficient
in mathematios, else you would not choose the engineering profession.

I note further that you are interested in working your way through
sghool. We have a high peroentage of boys who do this, but there are
very few of them who ocan work their way WMI compete in
athletics, and make a high grade in Aercnautical Mﬂuﬂng.

uthmmnamm uluﬁn‘ w. lhhmityu raining pm
mwnwumn.Imnmmtmwiuhnwncmymﬂnumw-
. Progran. Amtdularitwn}.’hlw butmphnh

m*tmmhumﬁ*hun in what work you are proficient so

that we night aid vou in obtaining a job? Trusting that you will be
tbhhmmhhutwmtvmiVetmm.Im '

Sincerely youwrs,

Director of Physical Bmuﬂm.
Varsity Basketball Coach.




